
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 9th October 2023 

Dear Shacklewell families, 
 

Influenza (Nasal Flu) immunisation for pupils in school years R - 6 
 
The schools vaccination team have scheduled the following dates to attend Shacklewell for the annual flu vaccinations: 

● Friday 20th October 2023  
● Friday 15th December 2023 

Below is the online link where you are required to submit a consent form. The portal shuts 2 days before the session so 
please complete this as soon as possible. Please complete the form even if you do not wish your child to receive the 
vaccination or if they have received it elsewhere. 

 

https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/cityandhackney  

 

This year, the immunisation team will once again be offering the nasal spray as well as the gelatine free alternative 
which is an injection. If you wish for your child to receive the flu injection instead of the nasal spray, please complete the 
form to consent to the vaccination and then select the option of nasal spray or injection. 

If you have questions about the online consent or the process itself, there is an FAQ section within the school vaccination 
link. More information about the child flu vaccination can also be found on the NHS website here. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

Cassey Williams 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

Shacklewell Primary School 
Shacklewell Row, London E8 2EA 

Telephone: 0207 254 1415 
 

swoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid 

Headteacher: Mr Rory McGrath 

https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/cityandhackney
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/

